Strength through kindness
6th class Graduation 2021
Thornleigh Educate Together National School.

Dear Parents

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our graduation ceremony for 6th class this year will be held in the school yard at 3pm on the 24th of June 2021(weather permitting).  Unfortunately due to Government Rules parents are not permitted to attend.  We will however record the ceremony and send it on to all of you.

We are delighted that we will be in a position to hold a ‘live’ graduation with the confines of the school.  As we have had such an unusual year, we have decided that our theme will be ‘Strength through Kindness.’ The reason behind this that, the school community came together in ‘kindness’ to support and educate your children through a Pandemic.  Alongside this we witnessed as a world, many many acts and gestures of kindness throughout the Pandemic in order to keep people safe and their spirits high – kindness is a real and enduring quality which can and has changed many lives not only this year – but throughout history.

We want to teach your children about this enduring quality which can be given for free, and hope that they will take it with them when the move on from Thornleigh as a life skill.

The children will finish at 1pm on the 24th and are required to be back in the school at 2.40 sharp, dressed age appropriately in black and white, for 6th class pupils.  We will hold a dress rehearsal on the 17th of June 2021.  We would appreciate if you can have their clothes in on that day which they will be wearing.
Yours sincerely
Paula Carolan – Principal
Maurette Kirwan – 6th class teacher
Róisin Lawler – 6th class teacher
Anne-Marie Nulty – Drama teacher

